
08/05/24 
Dear Parents, Carers, Students,  
Staff and Friends of the School 

Sarah in Y12 was part of a very successful England team who were 
crowned European Under 20s Women’s champions of the 5k road 
race in Oderzo, Italy. 
 
We were also very well represented in the TCS London Mini Mara-
thon (British Athletics Road Championships 2024). Norfolk sent six 
runners as part of the East of England Girls & Boys  U13-U17 squad, 
and half were from Notre Dame. 
  
Zach came 4th overall in U17 B 
Sarah - 16th overall in U17 G 
Florence - 58th overall in U13 G 
  
The partnership school and home have in encouraging our young 
people to develop their interests is crucial in combatting the trap-
pings of the modern world—long may it continue.  
 

As parents and carers you are the primary educators of your young people. 
You are the first people to inspire your children and you set the course that 
we then follow and try to support you with. I am always impressed by the 
wealth and diversity of talent that exists within the school.  

This month we look forward to warmly welcoming Bishop Peter Collins to the school. In his first visit to the school 
he will be celebrating Mass with recently confirmed pupils and pupils on their confirmation journey. He will visit RE 
lessons and spend time with staff, pupils and Governors. We keep our new Bishop in our prayers. 

Please can I also ask that families pray for Y11 and Y13 at this crucial time.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Tom Pinnington - Headteacher 








